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Our Five  Golden Rules . . . 

We are gentle, we use kind hands 

We are kind, we use kind words 

We practice good sitting, and good listening 

We always walk in the classroom, we don’t 
run 

We try to follow instructions the first time 
we are asked 

We will be celebrating . . . 

Roald Dahl Day, 13th September 

Black History Month, October 

We are learning about . . . 

  
This half term we will be welcoming our children 
back to preschool and saying hello our new starters. 
We will be focusing on, reintroducing our preschool 
routine, and Golden Rules.  
 
Our activities this half term will be planned around 
our core books. It is our intention that our children 
will develop a sound knowledge of the core texts 
over the year, and really embed a love of stories and 
reading. 

Whilst our learning is led by the books rather than a 
specific ‘topic’, we envisage that this will include 
aspects of families and homes, our likes and dislikes, 
and our similarities and differences. 

Our Feelings 
We will also be introducing children to the book, The 
Colour Monster by Anna Llenas, which will remain as 
a key text for the whole year.  

Over the year, we will be supporting children to 
 recognise their feelings, and the  
feelings of others, and looking at  
how they might be able to cope with  
difficult feelings. 
 
 
 

You Choose 
by Nick 
Sharratt and 
Pippa 
Goodhart 

On Every 
House on 
Every Street 
by Jess 
Hitchman 
and Lili la 
Baleine 

Happy in 
Our Skin by 
Fran 
Manushkin 
and Lauren 
Tobia 

The Tiger 
who came 
to Tea by 
Judith Kerr 

Our Core Books this Half Term 

 

Significant Events  . . . . 

Welcoming our new starters 

 and families to Preschool. 


